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There are only two letters in this folder. A letter dated July 25 from Wilson to Capt. Paul E. 
Emrich (Commanding Officer U.S.S. Kearsarge) re/ an “attached letter [missing from folder] 
from one of my constituents who was very appreciative of the fine treatment you accorded him 
on a recent cruise;” and a letter dated November 20 from constituent Ray Booth to VAdm. 
Robert Goldthwaite (Chief of Naval Air Training, U.S. Naval Air Station, Pensacola, FL) re/ “I was  
one of those persons, Admiral, who was fortunate enough to be included on the Civilian 
Orientation Cruise to the Pensacola Naval Air Training Command, September 23rd – 26th.” Ray 
Booth’s comments to “Bob” are on page 2 of this letter. 


